     TOWN OF SHELBURNE, MA
ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS

                                            MEETING MINUTES APRIL 6, 2017
A duly posted meeting of the Shelburne Zoning Board of Appeals was held at the Meeting Room at Town Hall, 51 Bridge Street, Shelburne, on April 6, 2017.
Members Present: Noah Grunberg, Chris Macek, Michael Parry
Administrative Assistant: Faye Whitney

Members Absent: Joe Palmeri, Eric Lucentini, John Taylor
Guests: Sean Neill
Chair pro temp Noah Grunberg called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m.
Sean Neill is considering purchasing the former Mole Hollow Candle building. He would like to create an indoor farmer’s market. He feels the building has the potential for excellent foot traffic and that it is an iconic spot. The building is too large for a single use but it would be difficult to divide into smaller spaces. However, if the space could be shared, so could the costs. The farmer’s market could have meat, seafood, crafts, food to eat on the spot. Possibly the existing Shelburne Falls Farmers Market could relocate to the space. Sean thinks a restaurant could be located in the downstairs portion of the building, and perhaps the attic area could be used for artists’ lofts or office space. 

The meeting was recessed at 8:28 p.m. for the purpose of a public hearing for Michael Skalski.
The meeting resumed at 9:45 p.m. 

The Board briefly discussed upcoming hearings, what information was needed, and schedules.  
Neighbors at the Skalski hearing had been concerned over possible wetlands issues. Faye will contact the Conservation Commission for more input.

At 10:19 p.m. Chris moved that the meeting be adjourned. Michael seconded this. The vote was unanimously in favor.
Respectfully submitted,

Faye Whitney, Administrative Assistant
Document List
None
